IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group DRAFT Liaison Communication

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group¹

To: Albrecht Oehler Convenor, ISO/IEC SC25 WG3,

albrecht.oehler@fh-reutlingen.de

CC:

Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board

Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors

sasecretary@ieee.org

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC

p.nikolich@ieee.org

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

adam.healey@broadcom.com

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

panslow@ciena.com

James Withey Liaison Officer, IEEE 802.3 to ISO/IEC SC25 WG3

james.withey.ieee@gmail.com

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group

dlaw@hpe.com

Subject: Further information regarding ISO/IEC SC25/WG3's work on generic and

application specific cabling for Single Pair Ethernet

Approved: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Bangkok, Thailand, 15th November

2018

Dear Dr Oehler,

IEEE 802.3 would like to thank ISO/IEC/JTC 1/ SC25/WG3 for their support in developing documents (e.g., standards, technical reports) for both application specific, and generic cabling systems for Single Pair Ethernet. To keep both committees up to date, we ask if it would be possible to share major developments in this process. We also ask if it would be possible, when appropriate, to provide drafts of these documents for information and review in the context of draft and published IEEE 802.3 Single Pair Ethernet amendments.

Draft documents would be posted in a private password protected area accessible only to IEEE 802.3 participants.

We look forward to continued cooperation,

Sincerely,

David Law

_

¹ This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group